Wayland Public Library Community Meeting Announcement



May 30, 2019 7:00-9:00 p.m.

All Wayland residents are invited to participate in a Community/Library Visioning Session. The Library is in the early stages of developing a five-year strategic plan and your input is essential.

Please join us at the Library to be a part of this interactive event and share your thoughts and ideas on the future of Wayland and our Public Library.

Please help us with planning by sending a note to info@waylandlibrary.org if you plan to attend. We also welcome your questions at this address.

We hope to see you there! Sandy Raymond, Library Director